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CANYON COUNTY’S REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
THERMAL IMAGING KIOSK FOR DALE HAILE DETENTION CENTER 

***Attention Proposers*** 

Please accept this administrative supplement to Addendum No. 1, issued November 29, 
2021 and be advised of the following ministerial correction to Canyon County, Idaho’s Request 
for Proposals (“RFP”) for Thermal Imaging Kiosk for Dale Haile Detention Center issued by the 
Board of County Commissioners on November 2, 2021. 

Attachment 4 to that RFP was inadvertently mislabeled as “Attachment 5”.  All 
references in the RFP to “Attachment 4” should therefore be understood as referring to the “RFP 
Checklist” mislabeled as “Attachment 5”. 


